@ ORLANDO SCIENCE CENTER

HEALTH INFORMATION

FOR FIELD TRIPS, STEM 2 GO, KIDS NIGHT,
HOMESCHOOL & CAMP PROGRAMS

Following the guidance of the CDC and Orange County Health Department,
face coverings are strongly encouraged for all visitors, especially those who
are not yet vaccinated. This policy is subject to change.

What We’re Doing:

* Face coverings are strongly encouraged for all staff and required for those not vaccinated.
« Staff will routinely clean high-touch surfaces.

* Staff will keep a respectful, physical distance.

What We’re Asking of You:

* Unvaccinated visitors are strongly encouraged to wear face coverings.

* Please be mindful of everyone’s personal space.

* For more information visit www.osc.orgl/reopening-plan



https://www.osc.org/reopening-plan/

